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Friday 4-H Nugget

Greetings 4-H Community,

Wow! What a great showcase the 2021 Elkhart County 4-H Fair was for all! Thank you to
all of our 4-H members, 4-H Volunteers, Fair Board, community supporters and staff
members for your hard work this past year to pull off a Grand Champion event.

Be sure to take some time and reflect on your 4-H experience this past year, jot down
some notes and use that to improve your projects for next year. This is also a great time to
sit and hand write a thank you note to someone that may have helped you along the way,
or even supported your project.

Before you know it October 1, 2021 will be here and that is the official kick off for the next
program year! So save the date!

All the best,

Robby Kelly, Sthele Greybar, & Anna Balas
Extension Educators

Photos from Fair

Our Elkhart County 4-H Camera Corps took a lot of
excellent photos during fair this year. Thank you to the 4-
H members and volunteers that spent time documenting
all of the happenings. You can check them out on their
Flicker page.

County and State Fair Results

Did you know that you can view our county fair

https://www.flickr.com/photos/157088543@N02/


results online? Be sure to check them out.

State fair results are also listed here.

Congrats to all of our 4-H members on their
hard work. If you are going to state fair and
would like to share a photo send it to Robby
Kelly and you may make it on our social media
pages.

COVID Planning

All organizational leaders received an email
this week about updated COVID planning
forms. Please be sure to read that email
and contact us if you have any questions.
At this current time there are no restrictions
on meetings but we need to complete
plans and have them on file.

Retiring Volunteers

If you are a volunteer who will be retiring
this year please let Susan Stine know
soon. This way we can be sure to
recognize you at our volunteer banquet this
fall. We are in the planning stages and
once a date is set we will let everyone
know.

Virtual Exhibits from 2020

Did you know that 50 people who entered last year's
virtual exhibits where selected to receive a 4-H Swag
package? They received a 4-H sweatshirt and a 4-H
member sign! Congrats to everyone. Thanks Ethan for
showing off your swag!

https://fairentry.com/Fair/Results/15357
https://extension.purdue.edu/4h/Pages/results.aspx
mailto:kelly115@purdue.edu
mailto:sstine@purdue.edu


Purdue Extension Information Elkhart County 4-H Information

 ​  ​  ​

"To Make the Best Better"

Purdue University is an equal access/equal opportunity institution

http://extension.purdue.edu/elkhart
https://extension.purdue.edu/elkhart/category/14
https://www.facebook.com/ElkhartCounty4H/
https://instagram.com/purdueextelkhart?igshid=1pku0t6og4wjv
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPX_SPfLIDPTX0L_ehSuf2g

